
Union Board Meeting # 7

The Union Board and Union Staff had a picnic at Beanblossom. The
picnic followed a tour of the Union Building, at which time the staff
wgs introduced to the Board. Yvonne planned the picnic, which was a
huge success, along with Mrs. Kilgore, who planned the tasty dinner.

The only order of business was that Barry Bergsman was elected as the

seeker board member to serve on selections for choosing one additional
board member to take the place vacated by Dick Lehman. Their being
no further business the meeting was adjourned.

After singing songs around the fire, the picnic broke up around 8:00p.m.

Bverone had a wonderful time and the board wishes to thank all who made
the picnic possible.

Respectfully submitted,

inny Sa, Sesetary

BoF hula, President

September 24, 1957


